
Back Gate Completed 
Both the pedestrian and vehicle gates have been completed. The pedestrian gate has been completely reworked with new closing mech-
anism and the vehicle gates have had privacy panels installed.  

Landscaping Projects 

We will be starting two new landscaping projects on Glenview North, the island just inside the north gate and the park down on Glenview. The 
island will have a park bench, accent lighting and a pet station.  The park will have long sections of artificial turf, with flowering plant beds in be-
tween. The pines will be removed due to “pine blight”, which is a viral disease that attacks pines. The trees have been treated with every know 
treatment, but have not responded.  We will be planting multi-trunk olives in their place.  We will also be doing paver walkways, with stairs to the 
benches on each end of the park. The park has recently had the lighting replaced. These two projects are due to start third week in February. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Change at the Guardhouse 

Charlie will be leaving March 8th to pursue a career in the Arizona prison system. We are currently interviewing guards to replace her. 
Please join us in wishing her well in her new life. 
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